Ref: MH/JP

Date: 15th November 2019

Re: Police HQ

Dear Parent/Guardian,

A wonderful opportunity for our pupils has been arranged at Merseyside Police HQ, on Tuesday December 3<sup>rd</sup>. As part of the school vision to engage our pupils as 'trainers of the trainers' within their creative strengths, we are collaborating on various workshops including mobility, access technology and comic writing.

School transport will be provided, returning to school for regular depart time.

Yours Sincerely,

Dr. J. Patterson

## Please return to school:

l wish for	 (Parent /Guardian) do/do no	ot
	 (pupil name)	

to participate at the Merseyside Police HQ on 3<sup>rd</sup> December 2019.

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com
Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12
St Vincent's School is part of the Catholic Blind Institute Registered Charity No. 1102657
Company Limited by Guarantee Registered in England No. 5010874





